[image: image4.wmf]BOULEVARDS NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS
BOULEVARDS OF TAMARAC CIVIC ASSOCIATION – AUGUST 2020

CLUBHOUSE RENOVATIONS
Pursuant to our budget passed in December 2019, Air Conditioning has been installed in the Clubhouse!  We can now have cool meetings and we hope you’ll join us in December for the Annual Meeting! With social distancing of course!!
The next phase of renovations will be obtaining estimates to tear out the old wall paneling and kitchen cabinets and put up drywall. We hope to have the drywall done by the end of 2020, and in 2021 we can work on replacing the ceiling tiles and redoing the kitchen. There is a lot of work yet to do, including remodeling the bathrooms, but with limited funds we can only do so much.  Little by little we will get there!  
**********************************
COVID-19 & OTHER UPDATES
During this health crisis we have been posting various items on our website which we have received from the City of Tamarac, as well as other news in the community. Please make sure to check the website for any updates:  BoulevardsofTamarac.com – it’s a great way to stay informed and you can communicate with the Board that way as well.  Stay safe, be well, wear a mask and social distance to protect yourselves and others. 
HURRICANE SEASON: We are in the midst of Hurricane Season and its been an active one so far. Please stay safe and if a storm comes our way, please make sure you remove any loose debris, furniture, etc. from your yard so it does not become a missile into someone else’s home.
CITY OF TAMARAC
CODE RED:

Sign up for CodeRED notifications from the City so you’re in the know during critical situations and emergencies like hurricanes, the pandemic and more. Go to www.Tamarac.org and click the Emergency Services button or Text TamaracCodeRED to 99411. 

CITY OF TAMARAC FARMER’S MARKET AT VETERAN’S PARK IS OPEN AGAIN ON SUNDAYS!

TOWN HALL TELEPHONE MEETING WITH COMMISSIONER MARLON BOLTON – DATE TBD:
Commissioner Bolton (District 1) will be hosting a Telephone Town Hall Meeting regarding the City’s projects for the residents of the East side of Tamarac – projects include building walls along Prospect Road, reducing the speed limit and installing calming measures on Prospect Road, renovating Caporella Park and more! This will take place in late September. If you would like to be invited to his Telephone Town Hall text your name and email address to Commissioner Marlon Bolton at (954) 275-3850.
**********************************
COMMUNITY PARKING LOTS 
ON NW 53 & 54 STREETS
These parking areas are for residents ONLY. They are not to be used to store vehicles for extended periods of time. Any vehicle parked in these lots must be drivable and have a valid tag/license plate. Notice will be placed on any vehicle left for longer than 72 hours and the vehicle will be towed.
********************************************
CLARK’S LAWN FERTILIZATION/PEST CONTROL
If you have any issues with your lawn please contact the office and Jan will notify Mr. Clark. The monthly schedule for fertilizing and other treatments is:  

March – June – September – December. 
********************************************
SPRINKLERS & LAWN MOWING
If you have an issue in your yard such as a line break or broken sprinkler please contact the office immediately. If you are going to be digging/planting, widening your driveway, or putting in a fence, please contact the office prior to any work being done so that we can advise the sprinkler company and they can mark any lines that would be affected. You can leave a note in the payment box at the clubhouse, email us on the website, or contact the office.

Lawn Cutting: If you want your backyards mowed properly please make sure to pick up or move any items laying around.
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HOME IMPROVEMENTS
ALL exterior renovations, driveway additions, fences, etc. made to your property must be approved by the board of directors. You must also receive color approval prior to painting. Please contact the office to review the color options.  
Pursuant to our documents, letters were sent to some residents regarding various issues with their properties. We’d rather you get notices from us than from Code Enforcement and we appreciate and thank all those who are complying. Taking care of our homes is beneficial to the entire community and keeps the value of our homes up.

Remember, living in an association is a trade-off. When we all follow the rules, we all benefit from a safe and well cared for community.

**********************************
MAINTENANCE PAYMENT REMINDERS: 
[image: image2.jpg]=N




Maintenance Fee - $60.00 to Boulevards of Tamarac 
· NO CASH ACCEPTED
· You must Include Name, Address and Account Number on your payment. We cannot credit your account if we don’t know where the check came from. 
· Utilize Mailbox or Office during open hours
· Avoid a late fee and deliver before the 10th!
********************************************
POOL
NO KEY – NO ENTRY – NO EXCEPTIONS
We would ask that you please use CDC Guidelines and social distance while at the pool. In addition, please remember NO GLASS or BOTTLES are allowed in the pool area or in the pool itself.

Please DO NOT let anyone into the pool area who does not have a key. The pool is for Association Members (homeowners and their guests) only.

********************************************
BULK TRASH
Trash cannot be put out earlier than Sunday night for Monday pick-up and Wednesday night for Thursday’s pick-up and is restricted to your own yard, not your neighbor’s.
********************************************
CONTACTING THE BOULEVARDS OF TAMARAC HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION

Office Manager:  Jan Meredith 

Office Hours are Monday thru Thursday from Noon to 2:00 p.m. and Friday from 11 am to 1pm. You can call the office at (954) 535-2663 to schedule an appointment or email Jan at janssen@blvdsoftamarac.comcastbiz.net
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